
Banco Santander-Chile: IR Department announces its new address and emails

September 21, 2015

Santiago, September 21, 2015.  We are excited to announce that our IR team has moved to its new office. This new office unites the entire Financial
Division of the Bank. This includes Investor Relations, Financial Management and the Shareholders' Department.  Our  new office is directly adjacent
to our old building at Bandera 140 and is connected by our urban bridge.

 

Our new office address is:

Banco Santander Chile.

Bombera Ossa 1068, Piso 8

Santiago, Chile

 

 

Our new emails are:

Robert Moreno:           robert.moreno@santander.cl

 

Cecil Diaz:                      Cecil.diaz@santander.cl                   

 

Best Regards,

HUG#1951995
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